COR

Coburg Parks | Tree Committee
Work Session Meeting
November 20, 2018 — 6 P.M.
Coburg City Hall
91136 North Willamette St.

COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Mary Mosier, Chair; Coleen Marshall, Vice Chair; Karen
Coury, Lonna Meston, Claire Smith, Joe Morneau

STAFF PRESENT: Brian Harmon, Public Works Director; Anne Heath, City Administrator; Sammy
Egbert, City Recorder

RECORDED BY: Raymond Stevenson, Administrative Assistant
WORK SESSION:

During the work session the Parks & Tree Committee discussed updates to the existing Master
Plan that was created in 2005 so that the updates could be submitted to City Council for
approval. Among the changes and updates that were discussed during the session were various
name changes, additions to the master plan, strikes from the master plan, formatting issues
and pictures.

APPROVED by the Parks & Tree Committee of City of Coburg this 18th day of December 2018.

ATTEST:

Samm\y L. Egbert, Cm\ﬁ\e;corckr\}
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